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Weekly News – Friday 2nd November 2018  
 

Year 4 
 

Dear Parents & Carers 

It has been a very productive first week back and lovely see all 
the children with fresh faces after a restful half term week.  

We have now started our new topic in English with ‘Stig of the 
Dump’. The children have enjoyed highlighting words that 
describe the setting and have created some imaginative 
artwork from re-reading the first chapter.  

In Maths we have been learning about perimeter and 
rectilinear shapes. This involved going outside to walk the 
perimeter of rectangles in our playground and investigating 
word problems. The children have really enjoyed working 
practically this week and with a friend to find the longest 
possible perimeter of a patio.   

Over the next 2 weeks we will be starting our new topics of 
rivers in Geography and electricity in Science.  

Year 4 Team  P 

Homework Reminder 

OPTIONAL HOMEWORK TASK: 

There have been some fantastic Stonehenge models brought 
in already. If you are still working on them, they are due in on 
WEDNESDAY 7th NOVEMBER. Please don’t make the models too 
big as we do intend to display them in school – full size replicas 
are not required! 

From the assessments we completed at the beginning at the 
Autumn term, the children have been tested on the 
appropriate times table that they need to work on. Your child 
should bring home the particular times table that they need to 
practise at home.   

 

Date Reminders 

Kew Riverside Trip 

Wednesday 14th November 
- Larch & Yew 

Friday 16th November - 
Chestnut 

Announcements 

There are still a few consent 
forms pending for our 
Thames Explorers trip (14th 
and 16th November). We 
ask that all consent forms 
are handed in by Monday 
5th November.  

Chestnut class only have 1 
helper so far, so please let 
Mrs Brechin know whether 
you are available for the 
16th November.  
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